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4. Review undertaken in respect of the use of public funds

A review was undertaken on behalf of the Department of Enterprise, Trade and Employment, the
Department of Health and Children and FAS by Indecon Consultants in 2007. This report entitled
Study of Efficiency and Effectiveness of Vocational Training Services and Rehabilitative Training
Services for People with Disabilities provided by Specialist Training Providers is available on the
DJEI website.

http://www.djei.ie/labour/strategy/indeconreport.pdf




